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Reference:  

 

February 8, 2021 

 

Brad Sperling, Chair 

   and Directors 

Peace River Regional District 

Box 810 - 1981 Alaska Ave 

Dawson Creek, BC   V1G 4H8 

 

Dear Chair Brad Sperling and Councillors: 

 

Following up on my letter of June 26, 2020, I am pleased to let you know that Tsaa Nuna 

Conservancy was established by Order in Council on September 20, 2020. The 5,306-hectare 

conservancy along the southern shore of the Halfway River is intended to provide for the 

conservation of the high cultural and natural values associated with the area. Establishing Tsaa 

Nuna Conservancy was a key recommendation of the Government-to-Government Agreement 

with Halfway River First Nation, signed in 2017. 

 

A news release regarding this protected area establishment is forthcoming shortly.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Brett Hudson 

Director, Planning and Land Administration 

BC Parks 

Brett.r.hudson@gov.bc.ca 
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